
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> 
Date: Wed, Jul 7, 2021 at 9:29 AM 
Subject: Re: One-Day Liquor License for Farm Dance 
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> 
 
 
Donna, 
 
Upon review we would recommend that this request for a one-day beer and wine 
license be issued to the Natick Community Organic Farm for their event on July 
24th.  I would request that all alcoholic beverage servers for this event provide 
copies of their server certifications to my attention prior to the 24th. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon 
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